
Seaham Trinity Primary School 
Friday 10th February 2023 

Diary Events 

Thursday 16th February - Valentine’s Disco 

Tuesday 28th February - Robinwood Residential meeting 

Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day 

Monday 20th -23rd March - Year 6 Robinwood 

Wednesday 26th - 29th April - Year 4 Robinwood 

Valentines Disco  

Thursday 16th February 

Tickets for the Valentines Disco can be  

collected from main reception alternatively if you would 

like to send money into school with your child in an  

envelope the ticket can be sent home. 

 

KS1 (Reception, Years 1 & 2) 4.00 - 5.00pm 

KS2 (Years 3,4,5 & 6) 5.30 - 6.30pm 

 

Tickets are on sale for £1.50 and this price includes a hot 

dog and drink - also small bags of sweets will be available 

to buy on the  night.  

We would love to see the children come along to the  

disco - the first Valentines disco we have been able to hold 

since 2019!  

Stars of the week 

Nursery -  Kendal & Ezra 

R1P - Miss Price - Regan 

R2W - Mrs Wilson - Lewis 

Y1W - Miss Watson - Adam 

Y1Y - Miss Yuill - Rhys  

Y2H - Miss Howarth - Brooke 

Y2G - Mrs Graham - Mia  

Y3W - Mrs Welburn - Lillie 

Y3T - Miss Tansey - Lillierose 

Y4V - Miss Light - Alina 

Y4L - Mrs Lamb - Sharnie Leigh 

Y5S - Mrs Shaw - Fletcher 

Y5T - Mrs Huntley - Callum 

Y6K - Mrs Carroll - Amelia 

Y6M -Mrs Maddison - Mia 

 

Robinwood Residential 

Mrs Cowgill will be holding a short meeting on Tuesday  

28th February at 3.30pm for parents and carers of children  

attending either the Year 4 or Year 6 residentials in March and 

April.   

This will be an opportunity to find out more about the trip and 

also ask any questions you may have.  

 

A little reminder that The full balance for the Year 4 trip - 

£261 - is to be paid by Friday 3rd March please.  
World Book Day 

Thursday 2nd March 

 

The children are welcome to come in dressed as their  

favourite book character and enjoy a day of fun, literary 

themed events. 

 

This year, we are promoting reading for pleasure, more  

Information to follow.  

Food Hygiene Rating 

 

We are delighted to have been awarded a 5* Food Hygiene 

Rating! 

Year 5/6 Football 

A big well done to our A-Team boys who represented 

school at the county semi finals on Monday.  

Each and every one of them played their socks off and as 

usual represented the school exceptionally well.  

Seaham Glass Mosaic 

Year 3 are working with Seaham Waves to produce a mosaic 

for Church Street. They have been collecting sea glass on the 

beach this week. We need lots more sea glass so if you have 

any you could donate, please bring it into school.  


